PERFIN RARITY AVAILABLE —

Auction Chairman Jack Gooding reports
that he has been contacted by E&S Stamps,
Inc., of Baldwin, N.Y., concerning a block
of 30 Perfins on U.S. #573, the five-dollar
issue of 1923. The Perfin is '"2B" (Numeral
#12), used by the Federal Reserve Bank,
NYC. Tim Flanagan, vice president of the
stamp company, reports that they paid "a
considerable price'" for this block, which
he describes as superb.

Information concerning the availability
of this block of 30 is printed here, not as
an advertisement for the stamp company, but
for the benefit of any member who may wish
to make inquiry in regard to its purchase.
The address of the company is P. 0. Box 67,
Baldwin, L. I., NY 11510.





